
Superintendent Memo 
 

To:  Policy Sub-Committee – Debbie (Chairperson), Mark  

     & Laura  

CC: Thad  

From:  Bill C. 

Date:   March 29, 2019 

Re: Policy Sub-Committee Meeting 4-9-19 5:00 p.m. 

Enclosed are four policies for review at our policy sub-committee meeting to be 
held April 9, 2019 at 5:00 p.m. in the office conference room. Also enclosed is an 
agenda for that meeting.  With your approval on the 9th, these policies will have a 
first reading with the full Board at the April 24 Board meeting.   

A few notes about the four policies: 

1) DJC is a new policy so there is no current policy to compare with.  We have 
always limited petty cash to $100.00 but with the continual rises in the cost 
of postage, we feel the need to increase to $200.00. 

2) IKE & IKF are revisions to current policies to reflect moving away from a 
proficiency-based system and back to a credit-based system. 

3) JFABB is a revision to the current JECBAA policy.  The National School 
Boards Association (NSBA) has re-coded this policy code to JFABB.  We 
are anticipating several foreign exchange students next September and feel 
the need to update as the current policy was written 17 years ago. 

 

 

 


